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L DEL 725

Tool design was completed on schedule, and it now appears
that tooling will be available as neaded, The meeting of warehouse
schedules therefere appears to hinge on delivesy of purchased parts.,
1his is being expedited in every pcssible way by Ilion and Pacx
Forest., At present, it is hoped to have parts available to support
the revised warehouse schedule which was submitted at the meeting:

MODEL 72% -~ 30/06 CALIBER

Schedula submitted: 8427(57 9/24/57

December 210 50
January 660 660
Februazy 570 570
March 840 840

.....

D. E. Miller stated that 25 zifles will be available beford thy
Annual Sales Meeting in December, Every effort will be.made tg ;
have these ready by November 15, to permit limitedéfiﬁld_§estiﬁ$, 5
It will be necessary to decide by December 1 whetHgr thigurifle; i
will be included in the new catalogue, : o

Layout and text of the ingtFiction ¥

turned over to Sales.,

Wi, Hr g
ompleted?on "§chedule. Tooling and parts
THé Il4n Piant still estimates that

are commencifg th arpive ge
rtéd in October, with first guns ready

pilot operatipnsicghi e si
for shipment win fcember.
s e ey (..‘cJ )
: ) glégibepartment is responsible for the exzct name
fdfor a decision on labeling,
Legal advice on barrel markings.
gg‘%ﬁ%\é%% ATTORNEY CLIENT—WORK PRODUCT

. The Ilion Plant estimated that
the value of the rolls on hand is approximately $2,000 and re-
placement cost $2,200. The committee suggested that the rolls
for low volume items be replaced at once, and that the rolls for
higher volume items be replaced as normal replacement of tools is

required. It was suggested that the replacement be scheduled for
completion by October 1, 1953,
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